NOTICE OF ROAD WORK
WILLIAMS TOWNSHIP RESIDENTS

Kristen Place and Pine Manor

On July 24" and 25t (weather permitting) with rain dates of July 26" and 29"
during the hours of 6:30 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. the above listed street is scheduled for
a roadway paving process known as FB Modified Pavement Resurfacing. The first
phase to be completed consists of placing a 1 % inch depth FB Modified Leveling
Course followed by an Overlay of 1 % inch Depth of FB-3 Modified.

The road will be closed during the paving process. If possible, please refrain from
using the road to provide safety for you and our workers. After the paver passes
your driveway, you will not be permitted to enter or exit your driveway until the
material has been compacted, approximately 1-2 hours, and if you must use the
road after it has been compacted; please drive very slowly to avoid damage to the
road surface and/or your vehicle. For the first few months the paving material
will be tender, to avoid damage please drive with care and DO NOT sit stationary
while turning the steering wheel both entering or exiting your driveway.

Your Township Public Works Department and Asphalt Maintenance Solutions,
LLC. look forward to providing you with a new road and thank you in advance for
your cooperation.

Questions? Please visit our website and check out our Notice of Work FAQ's
section at www.amsroads.com or call 610-797-2645.




